
 

New questions for the  Supervising Deputy  Attorney General  examination are  in the 
process of being developed. Once the examination development is  completed, a new  
bulletin will be released.  The anticipated bulletin is estimated to be released January  
2021. Candidates with existing list  eligibility  will remain  active until it  expires, or until a  
new eligibility list is established. Candidates  who wish to regain list  eligibility  will  need to 
take the exam at that  point.  If you have any questions, please contact the  Testing and 
Selection Unit at  tsu@doj.ca.gov  or  (916) 210-6021.  
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